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Sacred Heart Head Boy and Girl  

We are delighted to have appointed our Head Boy and Head Girl. 

They are both very excited about serving the school community 

and their leadership skills are already evident around school. 

Please remember them in your prayers. 

 

A Message from Fr Kevin 
 

 
The parish Sacramental Programme 2023-24 is now 
open.  This is for children in Year 3 or above who wish to 
make their First Holy Communion.  The link below will 
take you to the online registration.  Please note that 
there is a commitment to attend Mass every week and 
certain other sessions through the year. 
https://www.sacredheartstfrancisgorton.co.uk/sacraments 

Thank you Imran 
It was great to welcome our friend, Imran Kotwal, back to 
school today to look at some Muslim artefacts and learn more 
about prayer, home life, The Qur'an and Zakat. See you again 
soon, Imran 

 

Design Technology and Parental Skills 

 

This week, Samuella and Isabella's father joined Class 8 to help 

us make our Anglo-Saxon purses in DT. He taught us a variety of 

stitching techniques and we were all very proud of our final 

product. We are very grateful to him for coming in and sharing 

his amazing skills! 

 

 

World Mental Health Day 

 
Mental health is important to us at Sacred Heart and we work 

hard to encourage an understanding of how to maintain good 

mental health. Thank you to everybody for their extra special 

efforts on Mental Health Day to understand that ‘Mental 

Health is a Universal Human Right’(WHO). 
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SHOW YOU CARE – PARK ELSEWHERE  

 
PLEASE DO NOT STOP OR PARK on Knutsford Road opposite the 

school or outside the school between the hours of 8am and 5pm as 

clearly marked on the yellow signs on either side of the road. 

Diary Dates 

Monday 16th October - Y5/6 Girls Football at MCA 

Tuesday 17th October, 9.15am – KS1 Mass 

Friday 20th October – Class 7, 8 and 9 – Vocation and 

Commitment Workshop 

Friday 20th October 3.15pm - School Closes 

Monday 30th October – School Reopens  

Wednesday 1st November – 9.15am Whole School Mass (All 

Saints) to be confirmed 

Wednesday 1st November - Photographer in School 

Tuesday 7th November, 9.15am – Class 6 Mass  

7th, 8th and 9th November, 3.30 to 5.30pm – Parents’ Evening 

Friday 9th November, 9.15am – Class 4 Assembly 

    Friday 9th November, 9.15am                                                     

- Year 6 Crucial Crew Trip 

 

There really is loads to do in Manchester. Keep the children 

motivated and busy by booking onto some of these fabulous 

activates available in the local area this half term. Click on the 

links below to book. 

Free Swimming Lessons 

Manchester Active Half Term Holiday Activity 

What's on in Manchester 

Black History Month 

During Black History Month, the children have been 
celebrating and learning more about the achievements of 
black women and men in the past and today. Thank you to 
Class 5 for presenting an inspirational assembly on black 
history and helping us celebrate our diversity at Sacred Heart.  

 

  Whole School Attendance this Week is 97%   

Congratulations Class  5 and 6 for achieving 100% 

attendance this week.   

Reception - 98%          Class 1 - 90%             Class 2 – 95% 

Class 3 – 97%               Class 4 - 98%             Class 5 – 100% 

Class 6 – 100%               Class 7 - 97 %              Class 8 – 98% 

Class 9 - 97 %        

 

  

Lunch Menu 16th to 20th October 

 

https://loadstodo.co.uk/events/free-swimming-in-manchester/
https://loadstodo.co.uk/events/mcractive-summer-holiday-activity/
https://loadstodo.co.uk/?utm_content&utm_medium=email&utm_name&utm_source=govdelivery&utm_term

